
 
 

 
 
 

URGENT BUSINESS 
 

FRIDAY, 31 JULY 2020 
 
 
 
Please find enclosed Urgent Business Notices in connection with the following: 
 
 
 
1. UB121 - Amendment to the Licensing Committee's Terms of Reference within the 

Council's Constitution to facilitate new legislative provisions in respect of Part 1 of the  
Business and Planning Act 2020 (Pages 2 - 6) 

 
2. UB 122 - Business and Planning Act 2020 Introduction and Implementation of Pavement 

Licence requirements and "off sales" of alcohol (Pages 7 - 38) 
 
 
The urgency in both cases is to ensure that the Council has the necessary decision making 
processes and policies in place to be able to respond to the requests for applications with regard to 
pavement licences following the approval given to the Business and Planning Act 2020 which 
came into effect on 22 July 2020.  The Act specifies a short timescale for consultation and the 
decision-making process, and it is envisaged that the use of pavement licences will be maximised 
during the summer months. 
 
 
Queries regarding these documents 
 
Please contact Liz Bateson - Democratic Services - telephone 01524 582047, or email: 
ebateson@lancaster.gov.uk. 
 
Democratic Services, 
Town Hall, 
Dalton Square, 
Lancaster, LA1 1PJ  
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